
with the Sabbath school as assistant superhi^

tendent, superintendent and honorary siipt'rin^

tendent for over thirty-seven years. Mr. Ross
has been the superintendent of our mission
school, Nazareth street, for nearly forty years.

These portraits are only a first instahnenl ol'

those whose memories we would like to kugp
g-reen. I have with considerable labour colluftod

a larg-e number of interesting- photographs. I

am very thankful to be able to make this coni =

mencement, and trust that the work may bt*

continued till we have an adequate memoriul
extending- up to the jubilee of the congregulion,

A. B. MACK.\^^
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